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DENVER , CO — Amanda Stephens, MD, has joined the faculty at National Jewish

Health in the Division of Pulmonary, Critical Care and Sleep Medicine. She

comes to National Jewish Health following a fellowship in Hospice and Palliative

Care Medicine at the University of Colorado. Dr. Stephens will establish a unique

palliative care program for patients with pulmonary diseases at National Jewish

Health.

She will think creatively about complicated symptom management, help patients

achieve their specific life goals despite their respiratory disease and facilitate

discussions about end of life decision making. Additionally, Dr. Stephens will see

general pulmonary patients on the National Jewish Health main campus.

Dr. Stephens received her medical degree at New York University School of

Medicine and completed her residency and a fellowship at Boston University

School of Medicine.

National Jewish Health is the leading respiratory hospital in the nation.

Founded 125 years ago as a nonprofit hospital, National Jewish Health today is the only facility in the world dedicated

exclusively to groundbreaking medical research and treatment of children and adults with respiratory, cardiac, immune and

related disorders. Patients and families come to National Jewish Health from around the world to receive cutting-edge,

comprehensive, coordinated care. To learn more, visit the media resources page.

Media Resources

We have many faculty members, from bench scientists to

clinicians, who can speak on almost any aspect of

respiratory, immune, cardiac and gastrointestinal disease as

well as lung cancer and basic immunology.
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Media Contacts

Our team is available to arrange interviews, discuss events

and story ideas.

Adam Dormuth

303.398.1002 office

970.222.5034 mobile

dormutha@njhealth.org

Jessica Berry

303.398.1082 office

303.807.9491 mobile

berryj@njhealth.org


